Free Library of Springfield Township
Library Advisory Board Meeting
In -Person Meeting @ 7:00PM. September 28, 2021

Call to Order: 7:05
Attendees: Marycatherine McGarvey, Renee Brooks, Brandon Ford, Terri Heebner, Adam Hess, Jen
Kolodner, Marianne Sunderland, Arthur Walters.

Reviewed Meeting Minutes from prior meeting. Approved May 25, 2021 Minutes.
Library Director’s Report: Marycatherine reported library is still using Polaris system. It was updated to
7.0. At home, click on new Polaris. The Leap system is not here yet. New staff members are Kate

Mayberry, replacing Kathy Lenahen who retired in June. Also the new teen librarian is Kris Delabio.

New Business: Story-Telling Time took place outdoors on the lawn throughout the summer with Amy. It
was popular and a lot of fun. Sheila Fitzgerald has retired. We wish her a Happy Retirement!

Old Business: The library continued to be very busy. E-books have been very popular. Also very popular
is Hoopla for streaming.

Friends of the Library: Will meet in October to welcome new members who would like to join Friends.
Currently Jen is getting the Friends donation request letter ready to be mailed. Friends sent retirement
gifts to Marie Kiessling and Kathy Lenahen.

Meeting adjourned at 8:00

Next Meeting’s Date and Time: November 30, 2021 at 7:00 PM at the library.



